
Question on Notice 
 

No. 1438 
 

Asked on 15 November 2023 
 

MRS L GERBER asked the Deputy Premier, Minister for State Development, 
Infrastructure, Local Government and Planning and Minister Assisting the Premier on 
Olympic and Paralympic Games Infrastructure (HON S MILES) – 
 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to a constituent being advised that building companies in Brisbane had 
been offered private tenders to quote on sustainable housing to go on some reclaimed 
land the Palaszczuk Government had obtained on the Gold Coast and the constituent is 
concerned the state is looking at the Eco-Parkland—  
Will the Deputy Premier advise whether the State Government has any plans to put 
housing on the Currumbin Eco-Parkland? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
The Queensland Government has no plans to put housing on the Currumbin  
Eco-Parkland.  
 
In 2020, the Palaszczuk Government listened to community groups such as Friends of 
Currumbin who put forward a strong case for the protection of this extraordinary piece 
of land at the beginning of the biodiverse Currumbin Valley.  
 
Economic Development Queensland will continue its efforts to transform the site to 
enable future community use and preserve and improve upon its strong ecological 
values. 
 
 


